Per our conversation today, would you please add the following to the City Council meeting agenda?

Weiser Memorial Hospital Foundation would like to purchase 300 water glasses and donate them to the
City of Weiser for use at events being held at the Vendome Event Center. In exchange for the donation,
we respectfully request to be able to use the glasses for an off-site event in April annually.

Please let me know if you have any questions about this proposed donation.
Thank you!
Best,

Kim Burgess

Executive Director

Weiser Memorial Hospital Foundation
(208) 549-4412 (Office)

(360) 600-8115 (Cell)
kburgess@weiserhospital.org
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